
 PARKS  &  RECREATION  MEETING 
 

April 13, 2022 
 

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm at City Hall by Chairman Burgess. 
 

Roll call was answered by Committee members Alderpersons Burgess, Reed and Walden. Also 
present were Mayor Derek Page, Treasurer Angel Palmer, Employee Dana Owens and City 
Clerk Janet Waller.  
 
Present in the audience was Joan Stringer. 
 
Alderperson Reed made a motion to approve the January 24, 2022 Park Committee 
meeting minutes, seconded by Alderman Burgess.  Motion carried with Alderperson Reed, 
Walden and Burgess voting aye and 0 nays.   
 
Under old business:  
 
Under New Business:   
 
The committee received 2 bids for the fence at the back of the park by the alley.  The lowest bid 
was General Fence Company for $3,370.00.  Committee agreed on sending the bid to Finance. 
 
The sign is being powder coated by GSI.   
 
Landscaping will be done as weather permitting.   
 
The committee discussed possible concrete for a road for the little kids to ride their bikes on. 
 
The committee would like to create buffers between the home next door to the park by planting 
trees.   
 
The park bathrooms were vandalized and the bathrooms will now be locked at 7 pm.  
 
Littering signs and surveillance signs will be put up at the park. 
 
The committee went over the budget.  The park will get $18,000.00 from the ARPA allocation for 
revenue replacement.   
 
The committee agreed to advertise for donation of trees to the park and discussed possibly 
plaques in memory of loved ones.   
 
Public Comments: 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:20 p.m. 
 
Janet Waller, City Clerk 
 


